From: customer.services

Sent: Thu, 24 Jan 2019 12:47:12 +0000
To: Mills, Penelope
Subject: FW: Planning Application Comments

Please see email below.
Regards

Helen P.
Your opinion is extremely important to us, please take the time to complete our customer
satisfaction survey to help us improve our service.

Customer Services Team
Customer Services & Transformation
Families and Communities

Phone 01638 719000 / 01284 763233
Email customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk

West Suffolk - working in
partnership

www.westsuffolk.gov.uk
Forest Heath District Council St Edmundsbury Borough Council

Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day
Find my nearest for information about vour area

A new West Suffolk Council is being created from the beginning of April 2019. We wiill
continue to deliver the top quality services that Forest Heath District

and St Edmundsbury Borough Councils have done while finding improved ways of
supporting our communities, businesses and local economy. For more

information go to http://www.westsuffolk.gov.uk/singlecouncil

#TeamWestSuffolk

Forest Heath District Council and St Edmundsbury Borough Council will be Data Controllers
of the information you are providing. Any personal information shared

by email will be processed, protected and disposed of in accordance with the General Data
Protection Regulations and Data Protection Act 2018. In some

circumstances we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so that they
can provide a service you have requested, fulfil a request for

information or because we have a legal requirement to do so. Any information about you
that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party. For

more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information
and how to access it, visit our website: How we use your information

From: Vicky Phillips <vicky.phillips@haverhill-tc.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 January 2019 11:11



To: customer.services <customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.ulk:>
Subject: FW: Planning Application Comments

FAQ: Penny Mills

DC/18/2551/RM
Land NW of Haverhill, Anne Suckling Lane, Little Wratting

Comments by Haverhill Town Council’s Planning Committee, 22nd January 2019

‘The Town Council STRONGLY SUPPORT this application.

It was noted that the proposal states the hedge is to be maintained for 3 years, the Town Council
requested a condition be set that pro-active maintenance of the new hedge be maintained for 5 years.
In addition, the Council did not understand the Flood management obfections as this is replacing a
previous hedge on the same line, so a hedge would have been there anyway’

Kindest regards

Vicky Phillips
Assistant Town Clerk
Haverhill Town Council
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confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are
not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use,
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email
message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats.
WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are
present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising
from the use of this email or attachments.
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